
Dear [User's Name], 

We are excited to announce that you, as one of our loyal users, are receiving priority early access 

to our new features! 

Your continued support has been invaluable to us, and we want you to be among the first to 

experience what we have been working on. 

Early Access Begins: [Date] 

To access the new features, simply log in to your account and follow the link provided in your 

dashboard. 

Thank you once again for being a part of our community. We can't wait to hear your thoughts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Company Name] 


